
MISSIONARY UPDATE
PAUL & LIZ GODWIN
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS INC.

Dear Alderwood,
We would appreciate your prayers for 
International Christian Fellowship as 
we plan to start meeting face to face 
in July. Pray that the international 
students will come with open hearts 
and seeking souls. Pray that we will 

again be the cool place to be on a Saturday night.
Additional prayer requests:
•	 Pray for Paul who has early-stage Parkinson’s.
•	 Pray for safety as we enjoy a family vacation 

together with our kids & grandkids.
•	 Pray for our support. We lost some supporters during Covid.
•	 Pray for the Chinese mom’s group, and for Anna, 

who I have been doing Bible study with for the last 
few months. Pray that she will see who Jesus really 
is and that the Bible will speak to her heart.

Annual Deception Pass picnic: July 5th was our first 
in-person gathering of all our volunteers and students 
in the Seattle area since Covid lockdowns began! It 
was great to meet in person and feel like we can gain 
some momentum in ministry again. 
RJC (Reaching Japanese for Christ) Webinars: Pray 
that I will continue to find speakers who present well. This 
week, Dawn Birkner shared about “Rural Church planting 
in Japan”. Our next speaker, Tim Cole, will speak on 
“Using Family Issues to Reach Japanese for Christ.” 
RJC Board: Pray as we work to restructure RJC. Some 
of our future goals are: 
•	 Training for regional leaders, and including them in 

our conference planning.
•	 Increase our networking with sending agencies.
•	 Mentoring young leaders to reach Japanese with the 

Gospel.
RJC Conference 2022
We are planning our 20th celebration, February 24-26, 
at Canyon Hills Church in Bothell. We have added 
about six new committee members. Praise God!
Until all have heard,
Paul & Liz

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app
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Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766
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EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services online or in person!

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We’ve resumed our kids’ and students’ programming on Sunday 
mornings as well!

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can 
to make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials. For the latest Covid related guidelines, visit our website: 
alderwood.cc/covid

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

After more than twenty-two years of faithful service at Alderwood, our 
senior pastor, Brad McConnaughey, has made the decision to retire from 
full-time ministry. Pastor Brad will remain in his position until February 
2022, and assist the church in the transition to new leadership. Learn 
more about the pastoral search process at alderwood.cc/search

The Alderwood Compassion Center has been open for over a year! 
Come by on Tuesdays (9am to noon) or Saturday mornings with any 
donations you have...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events

COMING UP 
•	 Prayer Meetings for Pastoral Search 

Please join us every other week for prayer during the 9:30am service. 
We will meet on the following Sundays in W200:  
July 25, August 8, and August 22.

•	 ACC Date Night - July 24, 2021 
It’s time to get off the couch and have some fun as a couple! 
We want to take out all the guesswork so you can have the best date 
ever. There’s a summer date plan coming for you to take your special 
someone out and really spend some quality time together.  
Learn more and register at alderwood.cc/datenight

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


